
East Anglia Section AGM 

Sunday April 16th 

 
The prospect of a 

thoroughly good Sunday 

Roast, good weather and 

the opportunity to drive 

an Alvis to a popular 

venue seemed to be the 

right mix to get members 

to attend the East Anglia 

AGM. Well it worked as 

we had a really good 

turnout of members and 

their cars. All very 

encouraging for the 

Chairman and his hard 

working committee 

members. 

 

The usual AGM procedures and agenda were adopted with discussion around our 

successful year especially with our efforts to hold the International after a two year 

absence due to Covid. The full programme for the coming year was confirmed. 

 

Thanks were proffered to Hugh Ivins and Paul Baker for their work and commitment 

to the committee as they have both decided to retire. We are pleased that Hugh has 

decided to continue with organisation of our iconic Autumn Weekend. Hugh and Susi 

have also been researching the possibility of a new Noggin and Natter in Norfolk. 

Several venues have already been tried out. 

 

Lively discussion took place with regard to 

the Bulletin and Section Boundaries. 

Consensus of opinion amongst attending 

members was that members in Bedford and 

Hertfordshire should be consulted as to 

whether they want to remain as South East 

Section members or join the East Anglian 

Section - geographically making better sense 

due to the restrictions of travel made by the 

M25 and Greater London. 

 

Well at least one of the cars has a HARE Mascot 

 

First appearance after a major engine rebuild 

 



We like to have a committee of at 

least nine members. With the 

resignation of two of our members 

our numbers were down to eight. No 

nominations were forthcoming and 

gentle persuasion didn’t produce any 

volunteers. Our predicament was 

saved at the last minute by David 

Halsall who stepped up and 

volunteered his services at the 

meeting. He was duly proposed and 

unanimously elected to the 

committee. 

 

All other members of the committee were 

prepared to offer their services for another year 

and were also unanimously re-elected. 

 

After a vote of thanks to the Chairman and the 

Committee for their dedicated hard work from 

Paul Galifant the meeting drew to a close after 

an hour and twenty minutes. 

 

Malcolm Kindell 

Chairman East Anglia Section 

 

 

 

 

The 14/75 surrounded by modern Alvises 

 

The Firefly of our new committee member 

 


